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Caution: Young Artists at Work 
 Art Education Fund at Hopewell 
We have received an anonymous gift of $500 to 
begin a scholarship fund that will defray the cost of 
admissions and supplies for student art workshops 
here at Hopewell.    
 

Currently, we charge $1 per student as an admission/ 
supply fee. Even that small amount becomes an 
issue for teachers to collect and students to pay.  
 

Last year, we provided classes for 1600 students. We 
would like to grow our fund to cover all who want to 
come.  A typical class size is 30 students and we are 
looking for donors to sponsor one class. . .or several!  
Your gift is tax-deductible, so call the office at  
859-987-7274 for further information.  

From the Collection of  
The Speed Museum 

Sponsored by Isabel McHenry Clay 

  

 

 

 

 
Friday,  August 9,  2013     

 6 PM social hour      7 PM dinner  
 

Genevieve Baird Lacer &  Libby Turner Howard, 

guest speakers & authors of upcoming book, 

Collecting Kentucky 
Presentation of the  Mary Spears  Van Meter  

Historic Preservation  Award  2013 
Pre-Paid Reservations by  August 6     

 $50  members  $55 non-members 

$35 U40     
Visa/MC/Discover    859.987.7274  

Annual Founder’s Day Celebration 

 

Regional artists are invited to display their 
work in this annual exhibit.  These talented 
area artists bring a multi-faceted show of two 
& three dimensional creations to the walls of 
Hopewell Museum.  
 
Take-in date is Sun, Sept. 8 from 2-4 PM.  
To download an entry form go to 
www.hopewellmuseum.org. On display  Sept. 

13-Dec. 15, 2013 

Friday, August 23  
6-8 PM   
Hopewell Museum  
 

Join your friends and 
neighbors  to learn  
about the programs at 
HPBC/Hopewell  while 
sampling refreshing 
beverages and food.  
Free with reservations 
at 859-987-7274. 

Cocktail 
Party  

Ribbon Cutting  for the New Ramp 
 

We’ll officially cut the ribbon to complete our 
Re-Vamp the Ramp Project at 6 PM, September 

13,  during the opening of our annual Creative 
Harvest exhibit.  
 

Thanks to our generous sponsors:  The Cralle 
Foundation, Inc., Hinkle Holding Company, 

LLC., CMWA , Judge Vanessa M. Dickson, Sally 
Hinkle, Kentucky Smelting Technology, Bourbon 

Community Hospital, Ted & Betsy Kuster, & 

William & Dorothy Spears.   

Karlee Sebastian draw-

ing at our “art horse” 
during the Kentucky 

Masterworks exhibit 

Creative  Harvest  
Regional Art  

Exhibit  
Opens Friday,  Sept.13  

 5:30-8:30  PM   

Sponsored by  Stoner Creek Arts 



 

Historic Paris-Bourbon County/Hopewell Museum 
800 Pleasant St.,  Paris, KY  40361        

Address Service Requested 

Thanks to our 2013 Community and Corporate Supporters 
 

Bourbon County Fiscal Court LexArts  Bourbon Community Hospital 

Color Point  CMWA   Eads Hardware  

Carter & Witt  Citizen-Advertiser  Kentucky Service Company 

The Cralle Foundation Hinkle Holding Co. Kentucky Smelting Technology 

McConnell Auction Center Quillin Leather & Tack Paris Rotary Club   

Traditional Bank  Frames on Main  Hinton-Turner Funeral Home    

Siena Farm  Rochester-Miller Restoration City of Paris 
 

Regular Hours  Wed-Sat 12-5 Sun 2-4 or by appointment      
  Admission $3 adults; students, children and members free 

 

Paris Antique & Gallery District 
We’re now a part of a  ten member group in 
downtown Paris formed to provide a destination for 
tourists and visitors. We have a Facebook  presence, 
a newly minted brochure and monthly ad in the 
Herald-Leader’s Weekender magazine as well as 
additional online advertisement.   

Strategic Planning  
Our two strategic planning sessions are completed and we have 
committees working to finish the process with a concise set of goals 
and objectives for the next five years.  Thanks to Lori Garkovich, UK 
professor in community & leadership development,  for leading the 
planning, and to our board, members, and community friends who 
provided  their input.  

Free Summer Admission 

for kids & their families! 

THANKS TO  all who worked the Attic Sale, manned 

and hosted the Box Supper and put up the Kentucky 

Masterworks exhibit. If you would like to volunteer to 

docent, to work on upcoming events, or to help with 

field trips, call the office at 859-987-7274.  

Watch for 
our kid  
activities at 
Secretariat 
Festival 
Sat. Sept. 21 

Have You remembered 
HPBC/Hopewell Museum 

in your Will? 


